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Councilmember Moreno Statement on 
Mayor Gloria’s State of the City Address 

 
SAN DIEGO- Councilmember Vivian Moreno has issued the following statement regarding Mayor 
Todd Gloria’s inaugural State of the City address this evening: 

“I commend Mayor Gloria for his honesty tonight about the many challenges our City is facing. I 
am confident that Mayor Gloria will provide the leadership we need to overcome these 
challenges and move forward. I look forward to working with the Mayor and my fellow 
Councilmembers on solving our budget deficit, tackling the pandemic, and beginning San Diego’s 
economic recovery.”  

 

 

 

Councilmember Vivian Moreno represents the Eighth Council District of the City of San Diego, which includes the 
communities of Barrio Logan, Egger Highlands, Grant Hill, Logan Heights, Memorial, Nestor, Ocean View Hills,  

Otay Mesa, San Ysidro, Shelltown, Sherman Heights, Stockton and the Tijuana River Valley. 
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